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Facebook – River Parkway Children’s Centre
Both of our Child Care Centres have worked very hard to maintain all the province - mandated Child Care Health and Safety regulations.  We have had a safe reopening and would like to thank all our families who have been very supportive during this time.
October 9th

THANKSGIVING MENU - - - at
Lunch time, the children and staff will enjoy Tracy’s special Thanksgiving TURKEY DINNER with all the trimmings.  Yum!  Yum!
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River Parkway is closed Monday, October 12th for Thanksgiving. 

October 22nd 
is the 20th Annual Child Care Worker & Early Childhood Educator Appreciation Day.  This day recognizes the commitment, hard work and education of Early Childhood Educators (ECEs) and all staff who work with young children.
October 30th

HALLOWE’EN: ... We will be having a Black and Orange day this year to celebrate Hallowe’en.  We ask that children wear black and orange clothes and we will have a special lunch.  Unfortunately, due to covid-19 Pandemic we will not be having any costumes and our parade.


     We want to give advance notice to parents regarding

                            Christmas Closures.

	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	DEC 21

OPEN


	DEC 22

OPEN


	DEC 23

OPEN


	DEC 24

OPEN

7:30-12:00
	DEC 25

CLOSED



	DEC 28

CLOSED


	DEC 29

CLOSED


	DEC 30

CLOSED


	DEC 31

CLOSED


	JAN 1

CLOSED




VIRTUAL ZOOM
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Thursday, October 29th, 2020

(stay tuned)

We celebrated Nelllie’s 25 years of work at River Parkway last month.

Congratulations Nellie!
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1.
Please dress your child for outdoor play every day according to the weather.  Boots, warm coat, hat, and mitts are necessary on damp mornings.  Also, each child should have a spare set of clothing at school (including socks and underwear).

2.
If you are picking up your child early and are not able to reach us to let us know that you will arrive at a different “pick-up time”, please ring the doorbell located on the brick wall on the right side of the front door.
